
Orville Chester Brown to Mr. Ward
This letter, written by Orville C. Brown from Osawatomie, was addressed to Mr. Ward.  For the most part, it
related information about the development of Osawatomie and various land claims, including a discussion about
the boundaries of the town.

Creator: Brown, Orville Chester, 1811-1904

Date: March 26, 1856

Callnumber: Orville Chester Brown Coll. #301 Box 1 Folder 7
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